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What’s on your intranet home page?

Free informal intranets forum meeting
to be held at

TUC, Congress House, Great Russell Street, London, WC1B 3LS 
Thursday, 22ndJune 2006, 16.00-17.30hrs 

Come and meet your intranet colleagues!

This is the first informal meeting of the UKeiG Intranets forum. If you are working in
intranets and would like to meet your colleagues, this is the meeting for you. Our first
meeting is a chance to look at other intranet home pages. Janet Corcoran, Imperial
College London and Helen Davies from the TUC will be showing their intranet home
pages.

We will also be looking for volunteers to host future meetings, in London or elsewhere. 
If you would like to attend this meeting, please contact:

Helen Davies
Information Manager
Trades Union Congress
Congress House
Great Russell Street
London
WC1B 3LS

Direct line: 020 7467 1207
Email: hdavies@tuc.org.uk 

Location: 2 minutes walk from Tottenham Court Road tube station
Map: http://www.tuc.org.uk/the_tuc/about_contact.cfm 

If you are interested in hosting a meeting in another part of the UK, please
contact:

Claire Pillar
Web Liaison, UkeiG Management Committee
Direct line: 01228 814159
Email: claire@outofthebox.nu 
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